BATSON, HIMES, NORVELL & POE

REGISTERED ENGINEERS AND LAND SURVEYORS
4334 Papermill Road

Knoxville, Tennessee 37909
Phone (865) 588-6472
Fax  (865) 588-6473

October 8, 2018

Mr. Jeff Archer
Knoxville MPC

Dear Mr. Archer:
We request the following at the October 11, 2018 MPC meeting:

Please postpone consideration of the following rezoning request:

e Briar Rock Partners — Northshore Drive (9-F-18-RZ)
Until the November 8, 2018 MPC meeting.

Thank you for your assistance.
Sincerely,

A0 K

David Harbin PE, RLS
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